
Blood Drive
This year our pupils, parents and staff donated a total of 107 units to the South African National Blood Service
(SANBS). On behalf of the SANBS and the recipients of your donations, a huge thank you.
Exams End
Our examination run for Grades 8-11 ends on Wednesday 30 November. As previously communicated, 
Thursday and Friday thereafter will be ‘normal’ school days.
Textbook Returns
Please could I ask parents to remind their child/ren to return their textbook to the subject teacher after each
examination.
Last School Day
Our children will end the term on Friday 2 December at 11:00.
Report Collection
School reports will be ready for collection from the Shandukani Hall from 08:00 – 11:00.
Admin Office Close

Please note that the Admin Office will close from 12:00 on Tuesday 13 December.
Awards Evening
Our Awards Evening will take place at the Shandukani Hall on Thursday 8 December from 18:00. Parents of
recipients will be notified in advance of the ceremony.  During the ceremony will be ‘pinning’ our Leader Council
members and announcing the Leader Council Heads for 2023.
Admin Office Opens
Please note that the Admin Office will re-open in 2023 from 08:00 on Wednesday 4 January.
Pupils’ Return
Our children will return to school on Wednesday 11 January 2023.
D6 Communicator App
Please could I remind our parents to download the D6 Communicator App to their smartphones as soon as possible.
Download link: https://onelink.to/school-communicator

Believe in Yourself....
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